

Joeys R Jumping 6 Gibson Court RIDDELLS CREEK VIC 3431

Dear Supporters

Thank you most sincerely for your generous donation to the Royal Children's Hospital Good Friday Appeal. Your gift will assist the hospital to maintain its pre-eminent position in the provision of health care for young patients.

The Royal Children's Hospital in Melbourne is embarking on a revolutionary and exciting phase – the building of a new child/family friendly hospital, on a site adjacent to the current hospital in Parkville. Building works have commenced and it is anticipated that the new hospital will be completed by 2011. The new RCH will have the capacity to treat 35,000 additional patients each year in vastly improved conditions, and provide improved accommodation and facilities for families. Financing of this facility will be under the State Government's Partnerships Victoria model which will see The Royal Children's Hospital continue to operate and provide all core clinical services, staffing, teaching, training and research while the private sector will finance, design, construct and maintain the new building.

Funds from the Good Friday Appeal - your donation, will continue to be used to provide medical equipment and fund research projects. This contribution is vital to the ongoing care of patients between now, the completion of the new hospital, and beyond.

Thank you again for your support, it is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Christine Unsworth Executive Director

Good Friday Appeal for The Royal Children's Hospital

RECEIPT NUMBER

118252

DATE	RECEIVED FROM	PARTICULARS	AMOUNT
07/04/2008	Joeys R Jumping	Donation	\$283.00

All donations \$2 and over are tax deductible

Founded by The Herald & Weekly Times Pty Ltd in 1931.







